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1303 N. Milwaukee Avenue 
Libertyville, Illinois 60048 

847-377-7100 

May 28, 2014 
 

Attendees:  

 
Terry Cox - CCCLC Co-Chairman 

Lou Bruno - Fremont CERT (Conference Bridge) 

Michael Jackson - LCEMA  

Joe Wieser Jr. - Buffalo Grove CERT-CCCLC Co-Chairman  
Bob Grum - Lake County Health Department-CCCLC Board Member 

John Schmidtke - Antioch CERT (Conference Bridge) 

Julie Rick - Mundelein CERT 
Jeff Schmidt-Libertyville CERT 

Roger Wickersheim - Mundelein CERT 

Chet Splitt-Lake County Health Department MRC 

Rose Marie Domeny - Fremont CERT  

 

The meeting was called to order by CCCLC Co-Chairman Terry Cox at 7:03 p.m. 

 

Pledge of Allegiance 

 

Introductions 

 

After a review of the meeting minutes of April 23 2014, a motion to accept the minutes with any 

necessary corrections was made by John Schmidtke; and seconded by Roger Wickersheim. 

Motion carried 

 

LCCC Website - John McKeown - Not Present 

 

CERT Local Training Classes & Training Opportunities: 

 

• Antioch CERT Class for the fall of 2014 or 2015 

• Buffalo Grove CERT Class October, 2014 

• Fremont CERT Class February, 2015 

• Prairie State Challenge October 18, 2014 being held at the College of DuPage Homeland Security 

Education Center. 

• Antioch Exercise Ground Search & Rescue fall of 2014 or 2015 with new criteria. 

 

 

 



Upcoming Events: 

 

Lake County Fair July 23-27, 2014, with Saturday, July 26, being “Gear Up, Get Ready Day” 

 

Lake Forest Fire Department Open House - Sunday September 21, 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. at the Lake 

Forest Public Safety Center 
 

 

Old Business: 

 

Terry Cox mentioned that he attended a Railroad Safety Class in Lake Forest, and that he has 

contact information regarding the presenters, should we want to host a class for CERT members. 

 

With regard to a review of County Fair Event Coverage Schedule, members were asked if they 

could schedule their teams. Chet Splitt mentioned that the MRC will be doing Blood Pressure 

Screenings. 

 

Bob Grum expressed his appreciation to Mundelein CERT for hosting the Exercise.  It was also 

mentioned that Site Manager Training is held every two months. The next scheduled training 

will be held in September 2014. 

 

As for the question about Certificates from the recent Weather Spotting class held in Antioch, 

this will be a follow-up item.  

 

New Business: 

 

SCLR assisted with Neighborhood Assessment for Long Grove house explosion, with 9 

members participating. 

 

Michael Jackson mentioned that the Fair application has been submitted for their approval. 

 

It was mentioned that we still have no Grant Funding for CERT at this time. 

 

Bob Grum stated that the Current Grant Program for the Health Department is completed, until 

the new budget that starts July 2014. 

 

Good of the Order:   Nothing at this time. 

 

Adjournment:  

 

Motion by Joe Wieser to adjourn; seconded by Rose Marie Domeny. Motion carried. 
 

 
 

Submitted by Michael Jackson, 

Lake County EMA 


